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MEETING DATE 
 
19 April 2018 (Meeting 2874) 
Program: Ben Knight – Salvation Army 
Invocation & Toast: Robbie Law 
Introduction & Thanks: Jeff Thorpe 
 
26 April 2018 (Meeting 2875) 
Program: Sam Hanlon – Youth Exchange 
Invocation & Toast: Pam Thorpe 
Introduction & Thanks: Vere Gray 
 
3 May 2018 (Meeting 2876) 
Program: Warren Sharpe, Director of 
Infrastructure Services, ESC 
Invocation & Toast: Garry Gray 
International Toast: Alan Russell 
Introduction & Thanks: David Ashford 
 
10 May 2018 (Meeting 2877) 
Program: Mother’s Day Fun Night – 
PARTNERS NIGHT 
Invocation & Toast: Vere Gray 
 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
 

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS- returning….. 
Tuesday 08/05/18 – George, Hugh 
Wednesday 09/05/18– Maureen & Friends 
Friday 11/05/18 – David A 
 
Tuesday 15/05/18 – Vere, Margaret Quigley 
Wednesday 16/05/18-  Bronwyn, Pam 
Thursday 17/05/18– Maureen Law & Friends 
Friday 18/05/18 – David A 
 
 

Four Way Test of the things we think, say or do: 
Is it the TRUTH?  
Is it FAIR to all concerned?  
Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 
Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 

Website:  www.rotarybbay.org.au 

 

 

Pride of Workmanship Awards were presented to 
three worthy recipients on Thursday evening.  Arron 
Kidston is a gardener and landscaper in the 
Batemans Bay area, Alexandra Sturgess is an oral 
health specialist and Nicole Casben is a Travel 
Consultant.  All are valued and appreciated in their 
professions and “go the extra mile” for their clients.  
A further Pride of Workmanship Award will be 
presented next week to Diane Leddy, who was 
unable to attend. Thank you to Ivan Ryrie, our 
Vocational Director, and MC Neil Simpson, who also 
stepped in and chaired the meeting in Pres. 
Maureen’s absence. Get well soon Maureen! 

URGENT REQUEST       If you can help 
at Bunnings Sausage Sizzle on 
Saturday 21st April – please let Jeff 
know! 
 



 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
DOOR TEAMS 

April: Hugh Scott (D), Joe Scorer, Nicole 
McDonald, Michael Frankvoort  
May: Alan Russell (D), George Browning, 
Valerie Brandenburg, Maureen Law 
June: Bruce Gruber (D) Jill Gruber, Peter 
Kable, John Haslem 

 
ROTARY VAN ROSTER 

CORRIGANS BEACH MARKETS  
(7.30am-1pm) 

*Means buy the ice and 2L lite milk 
Note:  Swaps or exchanges should only be made 
with members who are on the roster 
 
15th April School Holidays (4 required) 
** A. Russell, M. Frankvoort,  P. Thorpe, 
H.Pohlsen        Tow B. Clarke 
 
20th May **J. Harper, M. Manning, A. 
Powell                                       Tow D. 
Ashford 
 
17th June ** P. Kable, B Geppart, C. 
Watson                                   Tow B. Clarke 
 

MARKET MANAGEMENT ROSTER 
SUNDAY 15 APRIL  
Market Manager – Peter Wood Admin/Bruce Clarke 
Manager 
Site Markers (Sat 3pm): - Peter Kable, TBA 
Market Assistants - Brian Jones, Jeff Thorpe 
Market Signs: Hugh Scott 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KEEP THE DATE FREE 
Club Assembly – 24th May 2018 

Pres. Elect Alan Russell will chair a Club 
Assembly to discuss plans for the 2018-19 Year. 
Alan spoke about the Club being at a 
crossroads so it is in everyone’s interest to be 
at this important meeting! 

FOR THE DIARY 
5- 6 May 2018 –District Assembly – BB High School 
13 May 2018 – Mother’s Day Classic – Corrigans 
Beach – roster taken next meeting 
23-27 June 2018 – Rotary International Convention, 
Toronto, Canada - riconvention.org. 
5-7 October 2018 –District 9710 Conference - Cooma 
 
 

We meet at the Soldiers Club 6 for 6.30pm 
on Thursday. 

Apologies and guests to Pam Thorpe by 

Wednesday lunchtime. 
0418871685 

 jeffandpam76@gmail.com.au  
 

District Training Assembly 
 
The District Assembly will be held in 
Batemans Bay this year on the 5th & 6th May 
at the High School. We will be providing a 
BBQ lunch on Sunday and will require help 
please. 
 

 

We are looking at having a fun 
night for Mother’s Day on 
Thursday 10th May. There will 
be “Guess the Baby 
Competition” so could all the 
ladies (Rotarians and Partners) 
please email through or supply 
a baby or girl photo of 
themselves to Pam. It should 
be a fun night.   

 

 

Photo opposite- Gordian Fulde,  Pres. 
Maureen Manning and President Mike Dent of 
the Rotary Club of Moruya 

Breaking the Ice – Gordian Fulde, who heads Emergency Medicine at St Vincent’s Hospital was 
the keynote speaker on Monday evening at the Drug and Alcohol Forum in Moruya. We also 
heard from a psychologist, a paramedic and two mothers, whose lives have been changed 
forever owing to a drug addicted child. The event was well attended by health professionals and 
the public and we were all left in no doubt that the Eurobodalla does have a major drug problem. 


